
I oppose the legislature handing over legislative duties to the Secretary of State.  We need a full independent forensic audit of the 
Oregon elections going back ten years or more. We also need an explanation as to why the legislature did not release $11.7 million 
dollars to attend to our outdated election equipment. 


